
 

18 February 2021 
ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 

ZIMPLATS HOLDINGS LIMITED 
ARBN 083 463 058 

(“Zimplats” or “the Company”) 
 

NGWARATI MINE HIGH WALL COLLAPSE INCIDENT 
 
Zimplats regrets to report a fatal injury when a high wall collapsed at its Ngwarati Mine box-
cut on Sunday, 14 February 2021.  The board of directors and management team have 
extended their sincere condolences to the family, friends and colleagues of Mr Kudzanayi 
Manyonganise.  
 
Mr Manyonganise was an employee of Eazi Access, a contractor company at the mine, and 
was retrieving equipment at the time of the incident.  A full investigation into the incident is 
currently underway. 
 
Zimplats has offered its full support and is working closely with Mr Manyonganise’s family and 
his employer during this difficult time.  
 
The Zimplats board of directors and management team remain committed to ensuring a safe 
working environment at all its operations.  
 
The ASX announcement was approved and authorised for release by the board of directors 
of Zimplats Holdings Limited. 
 
Further announcements will be made in due course.  
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